
WELCOME! 

Thank you for your interest in becoming a member of the Rolls-Royce Owners’ Club.  Please 
go to the RROC.org website to begin the membership process.  There is also where you will 
find information about RROC, membership, regions and societies, club information, 
membership benefits and categories as well as frequently asked questions.  You are also 
welcome to call me directly for more information.   

The Iroquois Region serves western and southwestern New York state including Buffalo, 
Rochester, Syracuse, Corning, Olean, Binghamton, Ithaca, and areas east of US Rte 81 from 
Pulaski to Norwich, Oneonta, Delhi & Hancock. However anyone from any place around the 
United States and abroad is welcome to join our Iroquois Region of enthusiasts.   

In addition to all the benefits of joining the RROC, being a member of the Iroquois 
Region, we provide our members with an enhanced experience in "stewardship" of their 
Rolls-Royce and Bentley motorcars with membership benefits to include:  

• Complimentary access to local technical experts specializing in pre war, post war and 
modern Rolls-Royce and Bentley motorcars.  

• Local events in various areas throughout western and southwestern NYS. We tailor 
each event with the mindset of providing interesting destinations to drive your car.  

• Meet fellow enthusiasts residing near you to share your same passion for the Rolls- 
Royce or Bentley motorcar.  

• Lady of the Lakes, a bi-annual publication of the Region, will keep you informed and 
entertained. Each issue contains articles, recaps of past club events, upcoming events, 
member car collections photo album, technical maintenance and preservation, and 
more.  

   
Happy Motoring, 

David Corbett 
Chairman  |  VP Activities and Events
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